
HCARES MEETING NOTES 3/4/2000 
 
• Eric Eilers (K9ZX) opened the meeting at 8:31 AM at the Noblesville Police EOC. 
• Next Meeting in April will be at the National Weather Service for a tour of their facilities. 

• An e-mail will be sent out with a map and directions on how to get there.  
• Meeting will be at 10:00 PM.  If there is sever weather we will make different arrangements. 

Please meet on the 390 machine. 
• The May meeting will be on Satellite communications.  This meeting will be at Integrater.Com in 

Noblesville. 
• It was suggested that we try taking a digital picture for the QSL card when we are there because it 

is near Morris Beach. 
• Field Day – June – PREPARATIONS 

• We will be maintaining two site: Morris Beach and the Fisher’s site. 
• The Fisher’s site will be only on Saturday. 
• We are still looking for a coordinator for this event. 
• We plan on having a large family pitch-in where we can bring the spouses and kids for dinner. 
• We are also planning on doing something for breakfast on Sunday morning. 

• Bill Akin, K9YDO, has completed the purchases for the Red Cross conversion of their radios.   
• We still need to get volunteers for the Sam Costa Run on March 26th.  We need a net control operator.  

The event will start at 1:00 PM. 
• Volunteers are needed to wire brush the tower that is being set up in Sheri don. 
• Dave Tusack fro the National Weather server gave the presentation on Weather Spotting. 
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